
SWOCC Staff 

• Eric Angott                   
Operations Manager 

• Suzanne Arabian         
Secretary 

• Caren Collins               
Executive Director 

• Melissa Cohn              
Community Relations 
Coordinator 

• Kat Georgas                
Community Producer  

• Steve Merglewski        
Production            
Technician  

• Dave Reinhardt                           
Video Playback     
Operator 

• Shana Thompson       
Production           
Technician  

PART-TIME 

• Quincy Thomas           
Production Specialist  

• Ben Bell                         
Production Assistant 

• Jeremy Bowerman         
Production Assistant 

• Charlena Owens               
Communications 
Assistant 

         

 

SWOCC Commissioners 
• Steve Brock—Farmington Hills 

• Lou Csordas—Novi 

• Jerry Ellis—Farmington Hills 

• Craig Klaver—Novi 

• James Mitchell—Farmington 

• Vincent Pastue—Farmington 

February 2005 

Public Access Promotion Committee 
 

If you’re a resident of Farmington,  
Farmington Hills, or Novi and interested in  

participating on the committee, 
applications are currently being  
accepted through your city hall.  

If you would like to learn more about the  
Public Access Promo Committee’s  

Requirements, goals, and bylaws, they’re 
posted on the SWOCC website. 

 
http://www.swoccstudios.com/promo_committee.htm 

w w w.s w o c c s t u d i o s.c o m  

SWOCC Workbooks 
Studio Workshops start  this 

month.  
Please don’t forget to bring the 
studio workbooks to class with 
you. You can print them off our 

website. 
We will also keep a copy on CD  
if you cannot print from home. 

http://www.swoccstudios.com/
tv12_workshops.htm 

Good Bye! 
After 3 years of hard work, Novi Production 
Specialist Andy Bonjour is leaving SWOCC 
Studios to continue his adventure in Video 

Production in Ohio. We wish him the best of 
luck! 

 
Welcome! 

SWOCC is pleased to announce the  
addition of Charlena Owens, 

communications assistant, Ben Bell,  
production assistant, and Jeremy  

Bowerman, production assistant. All are 
graduates of Specs Howard and held  

internships with SWOCC Studios. 
Check out our website for complete bios. 

OFFICE CLOSED 
SWOCC Studios will be 

closed on  
Monday, February 21, for  

Presidents Day. 

Pictures from this months “Update Novi” show, with Mayor Csordas, 
City Manager Rick Helwig, and School Superintendent  

Dr. Emmett Lippe 

Studio A Workshop 
The studio A workshop is  

scheduled for Tuesday, March 
1, 8, 15, 22.  

There are still openings! If you’d 
like to sign up please contact 
Melissa Cohn. Also for new  

access users, once you’ve taken 
the studio B workshop and 

crewed on a studio B  
production, you’re eligible to 

sign up! 


